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Dear Science Teacher,

The University of Illinois College of Medicine at Peoria is sponsoring a Mini-Medical
School this Spring. The Mini-Medical School will address many of the same subjects that are
covered in the medical school curriculum. The topics include: immunology and AIDS, cancer,
neuroscience and mental health disorders, pharmacology, pathology and forensic medicine,
and health care reform. Nine classes will be conducted every Wednesday night from 7 to 9
p.m. beginning March 1, and will be taught by faculty from the College of Medicine.

Since there are a limited number of spaces available, we are contacting District 150
science teachers in advance to offer the course free of charge. We have filed a request for
you to receive continuing education credits and anticipate approval. If you are interested in
attending the Mini-Medical School please contact Carrie Warner, upon receipt of this letter, at
the Community Relations Office, 309-671-8405. The Mini-Med School will be advertised to the
public on Sunday, January 29, in the Peoria Journal Star.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Weber, Ph. D.
Associate Professor of Immunopharmacology

and Microbiology
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